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MOWMENTUM SERVICES

Property & Landscape Maintenance

October 28, 2024,

Mr. Williford,

This letter is to Inform you that it is my wishes to renew our Nuisance
Abatement contract with the City of Broken Arrow for the 2024/2025 season; For
the record I’'m the sole owner of Momentum Services LLC and do have the
Authority to bind this company in this capacity. Should there be anything further
outside of my “Intention to renew “at this point please don’t hesitate to contact
me via cell or Email.

dvance for this opportunity

rian A Homberger
Managing Member
Momentum Services L.L.C.
918-951-1753

momentumservices@cox.net




